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NASOA General Meeting – February 14, 2022 

Meeting opened at 18:09 CDT at Merrimack Soccer Complex. The meeting was led by 
President Tim Holt. 

1. Motion was made and seconded to accept the minutes from the February 1, 2022 meeting 
as presented.  Approved. 

2. Various USSF tournaments are “begging” for referees. Approved Alabama tournaments can 
be found at www.alsoccer.org . 

3. Now that USSF Youth soccer and HASL are about to begin make sure you keep your blocks 
up-to-date across Game Officials and DragonFly. 

4. The schools will typically enter the game scores into DragonFly, however the referees may 
do it if they notice that it hasn’t been done. Referees are encourage to also keep a separate 
record. 

5. Incident and Ejection reports are to be done on the AHSAA website. (Do not use DragonFly 
for these.) For ejections first send a draft to Andy Dye and Tim Holt. Then once approved, 
file it on the AHSAA website and also send a courtesy copy to Cedric Thomas. 

Motion to adjourn made and seconded. Meeting adjourned at 19:02. 

Attendees: 
Ryan Crawford Tim Holt Tracy Reynolds 
Samson Tamijani Douglas Vechinski Christopher Wiehe 
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